Turrs CoMMUNITY APPEAL

November 21, 2013

Mayor Joseph Curtatone
City of Somerville

93 Highland Avenue
Somerville, MA 02143

Dear Mayor Curtatone:

Tufts is pleased to donate $75,000 to the City of Somerville to fund cultural,
recreational and educational programs. This donation is part of the Partnership
Agreement between the City of Somerville and Tufts

University.

Please let me know if there are any questions.

Sincerely,

ﬁdm foduk_

Barbara Rubel
Director
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